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NOTICE
MOTOR BREAKDOWN AT CRAIGHEAD WATER TREATMENT WORKS  

AW has experienced a breakdown at Craighead pumpstation that supplies Peddie Treatment Works with 
raw water.  There are three motors and two motors are affected and are not working. Presently the 
pumpstation is operating with one motor and that resulted to less raw water for the plant. The water 
treatment works has to at 50% of its capacity due to insufficient raw water and as a result there are many 
areas without water.

One motor is with the service provider and will be installed back on Monday after repairs.  Once installed 
the pumpstation will be restored to capacity.  The second motor cannot be removed at the moment due 
to inclement weather. 

Amatola Water apologizes for the inconvenience caused by this breakdown and is prioritizing the repairs 
to resolve this breakdown.
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